


*  Minor edits to the resident agreement were suggested
¢ Alieutenant would be in charge of overseeing the program

Following the discussion, Commissioner Harper made a motion to approve Policy 3-50 as presented;
Commissioner Zvirzdys seconded the motion. The Board unanimously approved said motion. Commissioner
Zvirzdys made a motion to approve the Resident Agreement as presented with the recommended minor
revisions; Commissioner Gleckler seconded the motion. The Board unanimously approved said moticn to
approve the Resident Agreement with the recommended minor revisions. Commissioner Harper moved to
approve going forward with the Resident Program process, to include allowing the Chief range to look for rental
properties and recruit residents. Commissioner Gleckler seconded the metion. The Board unanimously approved
said motion. Following the motion, Commissioner Zvirzdys added a request that she would like the Board to be
informed of any progress as it develops and be notified before signing a property agreement. Commissioner
Berman commented that he feels the program could be very successful, but he has concerns and recommends it
be entered into with caution.

Secretary Report:

Minutes of Previous Meeting — Secretary Stumpf presented the minutes of the regular meeting dated October 9
for approval. Commissioner Harper moved to approve the minutes as presented; Commissioner Zvirzdys
seconded the motion. The Board unanimously approved the minutes as presented.

Approval of Warrants - Warrants as audited and certified by the auditing officer, as required by RCW 45.24.080
and those expenses reimbursement claims certified as required by RCW 425.24.090, have been recorded on a
listing which has been made available to the Board with the last month's meeting minutes. Specific questions
regarding some purchases were asked for clarity such as fuel, food and travel expenses. As of November 13,
2018, after extensive review and discussion regarding the expenses, Commissicner Berman moved to approve
the warrants as submitted; Commissioner Zvirzdys seconded the motion. The Board approved payment of those
warrants included in that list and further described as follows:

General Fund (6680} Warrants 16394-16415 Totaling $14,124.82

Warrants 16437-16449 Totaling $8,714.05

Warrants 16433-16462 Totaling $13,370.75

Warrants 16463-16476 Totaling $14,306.08
Payroll Fund {6680)  Warrants 16394, 16416-16431 & EFT10-26a-0 Totaling $127,808.21
CR&R Fund (6681} Warrant 16432 Totaling $9,927.88

(warrant 16450 was voided)

Resolution 18-03 Section 218 Referendum:

Using a handout, Secretary Stumpf explained that in 2015 the career district members voted to no longer
participate in Social Security as per the State’s Section 218 referendum. At that time, she was told she could
vote back into Social Security, once, providing the Board approved it. Further, she still needs to participate in the
system for at least four more years in order to receive her full benefit; therefore, she requested approval by the
Board to hold another Section 218 Referendum in order for her to vote back into Social Security. Following a
brief discussion, Commissioner Harper moved to approve Resolution 18-03 Section 218 Referendum as
requested; Commissioner Zvirzdys seconded the motion. The Board unanimously approved said motion.

Announcements:
* Secretary Stumpf mentioned the renewal for Health Care Insurance through Trusteed Plans (WFCA) was
due.
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